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Duck Release Postponed

      

PRESS RELEASE
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

DATE: April 5, 2012
CONTACT: Giles Salyer, Park Superintendent - 406-771-1265

DUCK RELEASE POSTPONED

GREAT FALLS, Montana – Due to the forecast of an extreme winter storm on Friday, Park and Recreation has
postponed the release of the ducks at Gibson Park to Monday, April 9 at 10:30 a.m. The ducks have been in their
winter quarters since last fall; they will be released back into Gibson Pond on Monday. For additional information
contact Giles Salyer at 771-1265.
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